Nowak Construction Co., Inec.

Utility Contractors

March 29, 2007
RE: 2007 Downtown Waterline Improvements

Mr. Brian Kingsly, PE
BG Consultants, Inc.
1405 Wakarusa Drive
Lawrence, Kansas 66049

Dear Mr. Kingsly:

Nowak Construction Company Inc. interpreted the “bullet” on page NC-2 containing the
statement: “The Waterline installation under this contract shall be performed by the prime
contractor.” referred back to the preceding paragraph relating to evidence of “five or
more successful projects” that the Bidding Contractor was the “Prime Contractor” who
installed all waterlines. This interpretation evidently conflicts with the official position of
the City of Lawrence.

To that end, consider this letter official notification that Nowak Construction Company
Inc. will install all waterlines with our own personnel and equipment. We consider it a
privilege to bid work let by the City of Lawrence and will work diligently to make this
project even more successful than last year’s.

Sincerely,
Greé&Post
Project Manager
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